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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

We will not be having a meeting in August 

due to not having a place to meet. I know we 

all miss our meetings but our safety and the 

safety of others is our main concern now. 

Your Board is meeting each month via Zoom 

and discussing all of our options for meeting. 

We are also trying to plan some online things 

that we all can participate in. I am trying to 

keep our Facebook page up to date with any 

information I get. 

I miss all of you and our time together. Let’s 

continue to stay in touch through email,  

Facebook, and our website.  

Jeanne Surber 

barryswife@verizon.net 

Candy Byrd 8/1 

Carolyn Floyd  8/2 

Lisa Carroll 8/6 

Al Hunt 8/13 

Carol Hoegerman 8/17 

Mary Anne Martin 8/18 

Ursula Rokahr  8/19 

Paulette Seko  8/23 

Marilyn Barr  8/28 

Robin Dale 8/29 

Fran Jones 8/30 

Natalie Hutchinson 8/31 
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UFO Challenge

Riverside Hospital 

At the next time PPQG Day and  Night 
Chapters met, we will have a BIG Show 
and Tell of all UFOs that have been 
due.  So Guild members participating in 
the UFO Challenge, please bring the fol-
lowing completed UFOs to the next 
meetings:  UFO 5 was due in March; 
UFO 3 was due in May; UFO 6 was due 
in July. 

The next showing of UFO projects 
should be lots of fun. 

FYI:  UFO 2 will be due in September 
and UFO 4 will be due in November. 

The UFO Queens look forward to seeing 
everyone at our next Guild Meetings!  

UFO Queens 

Lois Bates,  898-4640 

Nancy Shrout, 898-4174 

Please Don’t Forget... 

… to wear your Guild Name Badge to 

every meeting. We want to get to know 

the name as well as the face!    Those 

not wearing their name badges will be 

fined fifty cents. 

Riverside Hospital is accepting donations other than face masks again.  They are in need  
of baby quilts.  A good size is 30” x 36” or larger.  They need fabric hearts for babies in 
NICU.  They also need crocheted hats for babies if we have any members that like to cro-
chet.  

Right now they are not accepting quilts for the No One Dies Alone program.  A complete 
list of our Service Projects is on the PPQG website.  The pattern for the hearts is there, 
too.  Until we can safely resume our meetings,  Joan Kelly and Gala Damato will pick up 
any Service Project quilts and deliver to Riverside. 

Contact Joan at 757-833-3921;  kellyjl@cox.net or Gala at 757-872-6923; 

gala.damato@gmail.com 
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Thank you to the members who continue to make face masks for Riverside Hospital.  We 
have donated almost 2,000 face masks so far.  It's not too late to join in if you haven't donat-
ed any yet.  The need still exists for face masks for Riverside outpatients and visitors to the 
hospital.  So I will continue to collect face masks through August and deliver them to River-
side.  If you have adult or child size face masks to donate to Riverside, contact Gala Damato. 
872-6823 (h),  757-746-0599 © or  gala.damato@gmail.com for pick up.

Join the PPQG Mask-erade 

Hello PPQG Members, 

Since we still can’t meet in person, it’s time for 
more cyber fun.   Let’s have an online mask-erade.  
Send us a photo of a mask or masks that you have made.   
Better yet, send a photo of you wearing your favorite mask.   
Linda Odell will create a page on our website for the photos.  If possible, include a few
sentences about your mask project, such as how many you made and where your sent 
them.   

Thanks in advance for your participation.  It will be fun to guess which lovely face is be-
hind each mask. 

PPQG Board 

Inclement Weather:  Day and Night Chapters will follow Newport News School closures. 

Don’t forget to check our website for all the updated news and 

activities.  Web changes at least once or twice week.  

www.ppqg.org 

mailto:gala.damato@gmail.com
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Virtual Projects: 

Let’s share our quilting projects—started and finished (well maybe almost finished) that 
you would like to share.  The idea is to do a little sharing so that everyone can enjoy while 
quarantining. 

Ideas:  masks (how many you  completed and what organization(s) benefited from your 
hard work) - headbands, wall quilts, UFOs, honor quilts, bags, purses, rugs, pillows, pillow-
cases, placemats, kennel quilts, beds and anything you may have created. 

• Take a picture (they do not have to be sized), name the quilt or send a blurb about the
quilt

• Email to ppqgetree@gmail.com and put “Virtual Projects” in the subject line

• Send anytime you want to.  Flood the website with your homemade projects

• Share a pattern (that you created)

Thanks to Natalie for the idea and the board for approving it. 

Piecemaker News 

The Piecemaker News is published monthly.  Please send news items, articles, inquiries and 

advertisements to: 

Linda Blotter 

lindabva93@gmail.com 

Deadline is the 22nd of each month.   

Articles submitted after the due date will be published in the next issue of the newsletter. 

Please note “PPQG Newsletter” in the subject line when submitting emails. 

Articles for the September newsletter are due by August 22.  

Advertising rates (payable in advance) are: 

Full page—$50.00 

Half page—$25.00 

Quarter page—$15.00 

Business card—$5.00 
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Volunteers 2020-2021 

Membership Debbie Moore        874-4323 

Web Manager Linda Odell        869-6314 

Newsletter Linda Blotter        234-0196 

Workshops Cathy; Mark Fowler    833-6035 

Circulation Debbie Moore        874-4323 

E-Tree  Linda Odell        869-6314 

Property Mgmt. Shonda Berry 660-3584

Challenge 2020 Maggie Wampler 720-227-4851 

Sunshine Sandy Barnes        249-2928 

232-6495

886-0728
833-3921

232-6495

877-7206

Fall Festival Chair Candy Byrd 
Susan Waddles

Special Projects    Joan Kelly
Candy Byrd

2020 Raffle Quilt  Carol Pittman  
Honor Quilts Trina Murray 880-9209

 Isobel Meekins 874-4750

Day Chapter 

Amy Mazich 867-7667

Kathy De Carlo 875-2931

Pat McGough 877-3818

Marilyn Rivera 875-1833

Pat Sappenfield 224-0247

Barbara Linde      867-6285

Denise Vassar      599-6285

Monica Brogan  869-5716

Vacant       288-8244

Lisa Hartman 810-8157

838-1043

838-1716

599-6285

766-8503

867-7909

214-1876

288-8244

Monthly Minis 

Block of the Month 

Hospitality 

Programs (Temp)  

Parliamentarian 

Historian

Librarian

Night Chapter: 

Monthly Minis 

Greeter
Block of the Month
Hospitaity
Programs
Parliamentarian
Historian
LIbrarian

Joy Duke 

Nancy Garnett
Vacant

DeniseVassar 

Goldie Fields 

Barbra Linde      

Debbie Martin     

Karen Carr       

Lisa Hartman      810-8157

Officers 2019—2020 

President Jeanne Surber (757) 719-6676 barryswife@verizon.net 

Vice President  Lee Taylor (804) 577-7272 lee@sewlovelee.com 

Executive Secretary Barbara Linde (757) 867-7909 blm221@aol.com 

Executive Treasurer Ingrid Kross (757) 867-7617 imkross@gmail.com 

Day Coordinator Rita Crawford (757) 766-1895 lovetoquiltinva@gmail.com 

Day Chapter Secretary  Vicki Marsh (757) 877-6182 vpricemarsh@verizon.net 

Day Chapter Treasurer  Gina Vivian (757) 873-0806 soonerrph@icloud.com 

Night Chapter Coordinator Marilyn Rivera (757) 875-1833 mademarilyn2@gmail.com 

Night Chapter Secretary  Carol Richardson (757) 256-6412 quiltva@aol.com 

Night Chapter Treasurer Pat McNabb    (757) 593-7805 ppate372@gmail.com 

mailto:lovetoquiltinva@gmail.com



